
EDMORE SCHOOL BOARD ELECTION ON JUNE 8 
 
The Edmore Public School District Board of Education election will be 
held on Tuesday, June 8, 2021 from the hours of 11:00 am to 7 pm.  The 
polling site will be the Edmore Public School.  There is only 1 precinct 
for this election. 
 
There is 1 position open for the School Board, for a term of 3 years.  At 

the closing of the filing deadline, Amanda Fincher filed for the position.  

 
Absentee ballots are available beginning on May 1, 2021 through the 
Edmore Public School Business Manager’s office.  There is an 
application form that must be obtained from the school office or 
school website, filled out, and returned to the Business Manager 
before the ballot will be mailed or given to you.  The school election is 
separate from the County and Statewide Election, so please note that 
marking “all elections” on their application will not cover school 
elections. You must complete the school election application form.  
Absentee ballots are available until the day before the election, so 
make sure to leave enough time to get the ballot back to the District, as 
no ballots will be accepted the day of the election. 
  
If you have any questions or are interested in working at the election, 
please contact Diane Martinson, Business Manager, at 644-2281. 
 


